George W. Frederick

P.O. Box 176

Johnstown, New York 12095

(518) 365-0325

gfrderick@nycap.rr.com
Director of Human Resources:

      Attached is a copy of my updated resume for possible employment with your company. I have 31 years experience working as a Construction Inspector. My N.I.C.E.T. III was received in 1993. Also I have an A.A.S. Degree in Civil Engineering Technology, ACI Grade I Certified and OSHA 10 Hour Certification. I also have knowledge of Autocad programs

   This is a great opportunity for you company as I have the Education, Certification and 31 Years work experience as a Construction Inspector. I am available to answer any questions and schedule an interview at your convenience.

            Sincerely,

            George W. Frederick

References:

Mike Wilk               NYSTA Engineer in Charge       (518) 470-7706

Rich Ross                Civil Engineer                              (518) 618-5047

